
Come share your experiences and ideas on how to improve housing 
access in Springfield.
The City of Springfield is currently conducting a fair housing study, known as an 
Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice, to identify and evaluate potential 
obstacles or impediments to a person’s ability to choose their residence free from 
discrimination and to recommend actions that address such impediments.

Please join us for dinner and a discussion about how Springfield 
can improve fair housing access.  

Do you have 
ideas to make it 
easier to find a 
place to live?

FAIR HOUSING COMMUNITY 
CONVERSATION/DINNER

Monday, February 3, 2020
6:00-8:00 pm 

Valley Venture Mentors
276 Bridge Street, Springfield, MA

Please RSVP to Jill at (413) 781-6045 or jdecoursey@pvpc.org. We can reimburse 
for costs of childcare and transportation, let us know when you RSVP if you are 
interested. Dinner will be served. 

Have you faced discrimination 
when looking for a place to live?


